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Megan Steer

From: Lindy Marrington <lindymarrington@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Sunday, July 05, 2015 10:30 AM

To: MPWSP-EIR

Subject: RE:  DESALINIZATION PLANT

Attention:  Andrew Barnsdale, CPUC 

 

Have received a post card in the mail asking me to comment on the proposed desalinization project.  Having graduated 

from UCSC and studying Marine and Plant Biology and having studied the pros and cons of other desalinization plants, 

my very well educated decision is NO desalinization plant in the Monterey Bay. 

 

These projects are an absolute last resort and we are not at that critical stage.  They are an environmental disaster 

waiting to happen.  There is already salt water encroachment in the Watsonville and Salinas/Monterey area.   

 

Dr. Ron Paul, the retired Congressman from Texas, has publicly gone on the record to state that geo-

engineering/weather modification by certain powers that be, are directing the precipitation that is supposed to be 

falling west of the Rockies, to Colorado in order to supply the many millions of necessary gallons of water to cool down 

the main frame computers at the NSA worldwide spying operations.   

 

Americans need to "look up" and "Wake Up" as a very wise Being (that would be Buddha) admonished 2,500 years ago. 

 

I adamantly vote NO to any desalinization project.  We do not need more developers coming in to our pristine peninsula 

and building more condos and shopping malls to satiate their endless greed for always more construction and more 

profit.  This proposed project is more about finding water so there can be more development on the Monterey 

Peninsula.   We should be dedicated to preserving open space for all sentient beings to enjoy and focus on halting the 

geo-engineering going on above us in our stolen skies. 

 

Lindy Marrington 

Carmel, CA  93921 
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